Dear PfISD Parents:

Your child's cafeteria makes available for purchase a variety of side, snack, and beverage items to supplement your child's meal that are not included with the reimbursable tray meal. These items are all USDA approved for school programs based on nutritional requirements. If you do not wish for your child to purchase these items with their meal account, please notify us by completing this form and submitting it to our Food Service Office via email (denise.meserole@pfisd.net) or your campus cafeteria manager so that we may note on your child's account.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact our department at 512-594-0430. We encourage you to utilize www.MySchoolBucks.com to help manage your child's food service account, including adding funds.

Sincerely, Geoff Holle Food Service Director Pflugerville ISD	
Child's name & ID Number:	
Campus:	
	nt that they may NOT purchase snacks on their lunch account.
(i.e. Some students purcha	acks on Friday's only, please specify above)
to you to confirm receipt or for clar accommodate you. Submittal of do	nology is limited in some abilities to note some details. We may reach out ions. We request this form be completed each school year to best ent not required for purchases of items. This form does not replace and u modifications requested by physician.
Info on USDA programs can be four	www.fns.usda.gov/school-meals/child-nutrition-programs.
Parent's signature	Date



